
Dear All  

 

With reference to the circular dtd 18th March 2020,  we were scheduled to be in office 

tomorrow on 25th to review the matter.   

However the evolving situation, including the condition of lockdown prevailing in Delhi NCR 

region  doesn't seem to permit us to step out of our homes. 

Our Hon'ble Prime Minister in his address to the nation  this evening has given a call for a 

national level lockdown wef  25th March to 14th April 2020.  

Keeping in mind the above as also various others instructions and advisories of Government of 

Delhi NCT and Government of India, it has been decided to continue  WORK FROM HOME till 

14th of April 2020.  

The situation however will be monitored on regular basis, including issuance of Government 

instructions and advisories in future in this regard.  

Attempts will  made to release the salary for the month March at the earliest possible 

depending on how the situation evolves in the days to come. 

Necessary protocol for Work From Home will apply during the period.  

 

 

Thank you 
Sincerely Yours 
 

Vinod Behari,CEO 

Power Sector Skill Council 


